LANCASTER
COUNTY

A rich history. An inspired future.

Memo: Lancaster County RFP No. 500-200414 [Overhead llluminated Signs & Ground
Mounted Signs Along US 521]

From: Cathy McDaniel, Procurement Director

Subject: Addendum No. 1

Date: March 31, 2020

The inquiry period for the above listed RFP remains at 4:00 PM on Tuesday, April 7%, 2020 and the bid
open date remains at 2:00 PM on Tuesday, April 14", 2020.

The bids will need to be mailed or dropped by the Procurement Office as usual. Due to efforts to limit
public exposure in meeting areas, there will not be a public reading of the bids. The Procurement Director,
with witnesses, will open the bids in the Procurement Office. The unofficial bid tab will be posted by 2:30
PM on the County website.

Please note these changes and contact me at cdmcdaniel@lancastersc.net if you have any questions.

Best Regards,

Cathy McDaniel
Procurement Director

- 101 North Main Street - P.O. Box 1809 - Lancaster, SC 29721



